Eckoff, Michael

From: Parker, Eric <EParker1@wm.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 10:45 AM
To: Perez, Deborah; Eckoff, Michael
Subject: RE: Vista Annual Inspection

Please disregard, | sent document for wrong facility.

From: Parker, Eric

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 10:35 AM

To: Perez, Deborah <dperez@wm.com>; Eckoff, Michael <Michael.Eckoff@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: Vista Annual Inspection

Michael, | have attached the requested groundwater report submittal for your files.

From: Perez, Deborah

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 9:16 AM

To: Eckoff, Michael <Michael.Eckoff@dep.state.fl.us>
Cc: Parker, Eric <EParkerl@wm.com>

Subject: Vista Annual Inspection

Michael:

Attached please find the Q1-2018 Waste Tire Submittal. Eric will be calling you in reference to the MPIS Tech report you
are requesting.

Please let me know if you need anything else.
Thank you.
Debbie

Deborah A. Perez
Sr. District Manager
Waste Management Inc. of Florida
(Pine Ridge Recycling & Disposal Facility, DeLand Landfill, Bayside Landfill)
And
Vista Landfill, LLC
242 W. Keene Road
Apopka, FL 32703
dperez@wm.com
Tel: 407-553-4938
Cell: 407-466-4079

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.
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